

## EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA THE AMBASSADOR

May 8, 2019

Col (ret.) Krzysztof Chomiczewski, MD, PhD, Prof Former Chief of the Military Institute of Hygiene and Epidemiology ul. Dziewiarska 27 04-441 Warsaw

Col (ret.) Michał Bartoszcze, VD, PhD, Prof Former second-in-command of the Military Institute of Hygiene and Epidemiology and Head of the Biological Threats Identification and Countermeasures Center ul. Wysockiego 6 24-100 Puławy

Dear Col Chomiczewski and Col Bartoszcze:

Thank you for your article "Development of the modern biological defense system of the Polish Armed Forces according to NATO Requirements." It is a fascinating read and a wonderful piece of history. I have passed it to my team at the Office of Defense Cooperation and asked them to send a copy to their headquarters as this, as you stated, is a memory of that marvelous stage that needs to be preserved.

Sincerely,

Georgette Mosbacher